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Webinar on CBSE Budding Authors Programme (08 September 2022) 

Dear Parents 

This is to inform you that CBSE had launched a programme for the budding authors with an 

aim to provide students a platform to engage them in reading different types of stories, explore 
their creativity, learn to write effectively and take pride in their work.  

CBSE intends to support students in their writing journey, and provide them with actionable 
tips to develop their short stories. A webinar for students and teachers is being organized 

for the same on Thursday, 8th September 2022 from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 

The link to join the webinar is given below:  
https://youtu.be/6EdeNVRsXnw 

 
It is anticipated that students will make the best use of this opportunity to enhance their 

writing skills. 
 
Looking forward to your ward’s active participation. 

  
 

 
 
 

Regards 
 

 
  
 

Ms. Richa Sharma 
Principal 
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